
The Township of St. Clair has implemented proactive measures as a precaution to limit the further 
spread of COVID-19, including the closure of all Township buildings to the public. 
 
Staff are closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation and the Township has emergency management 
practices prepared. In an effort to use an abundance of caution to ensure staff are able to continue to 
deliver essential services and to protect the public in the wake of COVID-19, ALL Township buildings are 
closed to the public effective end of day March 17, 2020.  
 
Staff will remain occupying the following buildings in an effort to limit service interruptions, but these 
buildings will be closed to the public until otherwise announced: 

- The Township of St. Clair Civic Centre 
- Moore Sports Complex 
- St. Clair Parkway Golf Course 
- Emergency Services Building 
- Moore Museum 
- Sombra Museum 
- Courtright Hall 
- Port Lambton Hall 
- Wilkesport Hall 
- Sombra Hall 
- All pavilion rentals in public parks 

 
If it is imperative you speak face to face with township staff, such controlled appointments can be 
scheduled by calling the local office.  
 
Regular updates will be provided on this page. Please continue to exercise caution by throughly washing 
your hands with soap and water and using social distancing when you must attend a public space.  
 


